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To our Stony Brook Pediatrics Families:
Before we made the decision to get a COVID-19 vaccine, we all took time to review the facts and the science. We were convinced that the vaccines are highly effective and safe. In fact, after being fully vaccinated, none of the tens of thousands of trial participants were hospitalized or died from COVID-19. That gave us the confidence we needed to get the vaccine as soon as it was offered to us. If you’re still trying to decide if you or your child will get a COVID vaccine, we strongly recommend that you get vaccinated as soon as it’s available to you. Your health, and the health of our community, is incredibly important to our practice, and the COVID-19 vaccine will help protect you and your loved ones from getting sick. And it will help us all get back to doing the things we love. We want to make sure you have the information you need to make the decision that’s right for you. If you have any questions, please contact us.  We hope to be able to offer the vaccine in our offices in the next few weeks.  In the meantime, if you are ready to be vaccinated, visit your local health department or pharmacy websites. Below are a few options:
· https://www.flvaccinehub.com/
· https://www.livingstoncounty.us/1234/COVID-19-Vaccine-Clinics
· https://www.steubencony.org/pages.asp?PID=13959 
· https://www.wyomingco.net/595/COVID-19 
· https://www.cvs.com/immunizations/covid-19-vaccine 
We would love to be able to see your smiling faces again soon, and the safest and quickest way to get to that point again is for you and your family to get vaccinated. Again, please contact our office with any questions or concerns! 
Our very best,
The Stony Brook Pediatrics Providers

